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SENATOR HANNIBAL: Sen at o r Hartnett, all...all engineers and
architectural firms have to put their seal on their designs and
they have to...they guarantee the construction, they guarantee
the design. If, for some reason, that would have a failure,
they are the liable people, and by taking on this project, the
Daly Company would be in that position and they know t h a t and
they understand that and they agreed to it.

SENATOR HARTNETT: They' re going to sign, yeah, they' re going to
sign...or they do right now, is that it? I don' t , y o u k n o w , I 'm

Senator Hartnett.

of limitations ran out.

n ot a . . .

SENATOR HANNIBAL: It's a matter of current law.

S ENATOR HARTNETT: Y e ah , o k a y .

SENATOR HANNIBAL: I t was a law before except that the statute

SENATOR HARTNETT: Yeah. Thank you, Senator Hannibal.

PRESIDENT: Thank you. S enator Nelson, please, f ol lowed b y

SENATOR NELSON: I will only take just a very few minutes. I ,
too, took the opportunity to attend the presentation t hat the
university gave on the College of Pharmacy and I was convinced
that it's a heck of a situation to be into but I don't know what
else we' re going to do about it a nd I do appr e c i a t e Senator
Withem very much going into this a little more in depth and
helping us out on what we should or should not do. T here w a s
one question that I have always had in my mind. Senator Schmit,
would yo u r esp o nd t o a question, please? You mentioned the
other day that this same construction company n ow have be e n
contracted to build the coliseum at Kearney. A m I correct o n

SENATOR SCHNIT: W e ll, I would prefer that Senator Hannibal
would answer. that question. There is something.. . there i s a
company which was involved in the construction of the ph a rmacy
college which is involved in the construction of the coliseum at
Kearney and !"m not sure what phase of it, senator.

SENATOR NELSON: Senat o r Hannibal, would you respond then to

that'?
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